Allen Park High School Material Submission Policy 
Because of the costs associated with printing, schools should not be considered a “printing service”.  Every reasonable effort should be made by students to print their materials at home, at the Allen Park Public Library, or other appropriate places, before they attempt to utilize school facilities and/or resources for printing academic work.  Once those efforts have been exhausted, the following principles will apply to printing at school:

1. Printing always must be completed before the due date for the assignment.  There should be no printing during class on a day that an assignment is due.

2. Students may e-mail assignments to their respective teachers, but it is the individual student’s responsibility to verify that the teacher received them.  

3. If students choose to e-mail their assignments in, they should send them as Microsoft Word attachments only.

4. Students are encouraged to use flash drives, cds, etc., but students are responsible for ensuring that these methods of memory devices are virus free.

5. Paper conservation should be a top priority.  Students should not use school printers for anything except assignments that are to be turned in for academic credit.  Research and personal printing should be printed elsewhere.
6. Students will only print to the printers approved by their teacher that hour.  Generally, this means that printing should only be done to the media center or the drop-in computer lab printers.

7. When teachers use Blackboard, students may be encouraged to submit assignments through that service as well.

8. When in doubt, please ask the instructors for their preference about the means of material submission.

